
In accordance with the guidance from the Diocesan Task Force, we 
have designed a series of measures with an eye toward opening the 

church on Wednesday May 13th, to the Faithful while still taking all 
precautions towards the safety of our beloved Parish Family.  We 

pray that we will continue to remain open for the spiritual relief of 
our family and will resume our celebrations as soon as it is prudent 
to do so.  Below are the measures that will be observed at this time.    

  The church will be open for Private Prayer ONLY  
Monday-Friday 
1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

 Those in ‘at-risk’ groups should be cautious about entering any 
public space including the church. 

 If you have the sniffles, a cold, the flu or any Covid-19 symptoms 
you should NOT enter the church. 

 You MUST wear a mask that covers your mouth and nose while 
in the church. 

 There will only be 10 people allowed in the worship space at a 
time. 

 There are areas in the church you cannot have access to for safety 
and cleaning reasons.  Please be respectful of these limitations.   

 There is no access to restrooms or reading materials for your 
safety and ours. 

 Please observe social distancing. 

 Please respect others who may wish to pray as well. 

 Please use the hand sanitizer and your sanitizing wipes. 

 Please do not leave materials such as gloves, tissues, masks, 
sanitizing wipes or novena prayer papers in the church. 

  Please say a prayer that we can continue to open our society and 
our parish as quickly and safely as is prudent. 
 

We thank you for your help and support and prayers. 


